
Minutes for 

Gorham/Westbrook TRIAD 

Meeting 9/13/10 
 

Next monthly TRIAD meeting will be Oct. 8th  9:00am at the Gorham Municipal Building 
 

Meeting called to order on 9/13/10 @ 9:00AM by Dave Garthe, co-chair 

 

Present:  David Garthe, Doris Ames, Terri Norton, Mary Vetterline, Nathan Acker, June Scothorne, Charles and June 

Leighton, Fred Collins, Eileen Whynot, Ted Hatch, Sara Forgione, Susan Germano, John Turner, Marcie Yager 

 

Committee Reports – no reports 

 

Old Business:   
 

Leaf Raking/Snow Shoveling: 
John Turner from USM Delta Chi will be organizing fraternity members to rake and shovel for seniors in the Gorham 

area.  He will be working with TRIAD members Doris Ames and Fred Morrill to get contact information.  An ad 

should be placed on the public cable stations and local papers for a two week period announcing the leaf raking.  An ad 

for snow shoveling will be run at a later date.  Eileen Whynot will write the ad for the papers and email them to Ted 

Hatch so he can get it on the public cable stations.   

 

Cell Phones: 

Please contact Dave Garthe if you know anyone who would like a 911 cell phone.  Dave is still collecting used cell 

phones and distributing to SMAAA. 

 

Public Cable Stations:  TRIAD would like to video a Leaf Raking/Snow Shoveling ad to include 2 Senior members, 

Ted and Dave and run it on the cable stations.  We would also like to run Tips For Seniors and the TRIAD Agenda on a 

regular basis.   

 

Local Newspapers:  Terri Norton will be contacting the Gorham Times and American Journal to see if they will run 

the monthly TRIAD meeting in the events section of each issue. 

 

Charter:  Sue Germano will bring in the Charter for review at the next meeting.   

 

New Business: 
 
12-Month Calendar:  A calendar needs to be designed with activities, speakers, presentations and community services 

so we can post it at local businesses, public cable and possibly the local Recreation Depts.  

 

TRIAD Logo:  Ted will be looking into pricing T-shirts or hats with the TRIAD logo on it.  

 

Ted has arranged a very fun and exciting outing in Buxton for all members of the TRIAD on 9/24.  Anyone who is 

interested in joining, please meet at the Gorham Municipal Building at 9:00 am.  A bus will be provided but you can 

take your own car if necessary.  The group will be visiting a private home in Buxton that entertains Veterans/Seniors.  

For further information, please contact Dave Garthe or Ted Hatch. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Projects Discussed that need to be Scheduled 
TRIAD Charter 

12-Month Activity Calendar 

Line up Speakers to talk with Senior Community 

 

 

Meeting adjourned @ 10:10 

 

NEXT MEETING:  Oct. 8
th

 @ 9:00AM at the Gorham Municipal Building   


